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Subject: Don't Downzone multifamily and commercial

From: Alissa Welker  
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 12:32 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Don't Downzone multifamily and commercial 

Hello Planning Commissioners, 

I am unable to make tonight's meeting but I am writing to express my opinions on the zoning and planning 
questions being considered related to Transition districts and multi-family housing. As a resident and 
home owner of Ann Arbor I want to live in a town that is focusing on looking forward, not backward.  

If we are going to grow and transform as a city in an environmentally and socially just way, building more 
housing, and allowing that housing to build up rather than out will be critical.  

Thank you for your time, 
Alissa 

--  
Alissa Welker 
Cultivate Conversation: Stories 


